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Head Teacher’s Message





As always this coming month is one of the most exciting (and busiest!) times of the year in nursery.  The boys and girls are working hard to get ready for their Christmas nativity show.  I know they will be excited about their visit to the pantomime and the Christmas party too.


Can I also thank all the staff, parents and friends for coming along and making our Christmas Fayre such a success.


I hope everyone has a Merry Christmas!




















Our staff are continually updating their practice. Miss Arthur, Mrs Delaney and Mrs Dochnenko have attended a Food Handling course. Mrs Belcher and Miss Findlay attended training on Building The Ambition, a document which highlights the importance of quality play experiences in the nursery. 


A big thank you to Miss Arthur for her skills in IT and keeping our nursery blog up to date.


 














Curriculum for Excellence 


Our context for learning this month is “Christmas”. 


Christmas Cards


At this time of year, many children bring Christmas cards into  nursery for their friends. As an Eco nursery we are keen to minimise waste and may we suggest that each child brings one card only  addressed to all their friends. These will be displayed in the foyer for all to see. 


Data Protection


As you know, we permit parents to take photographs of their child only at nursery events that are for family viewing only. 


This data should not to be uploaded to social media sites such as Facebook, YouTube etc. 


Adverse Weather Conditions


In the event of adverse weather conditions, parents are advised to check  � HYPERLINK "http://www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk" ��www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk� for the latest information and news about nursery closures. We will also update our school/ nursery website. Please ensure that we have the latest telephone number and that of your emergency contacts so that we can keep in touch with you.


Calendars.


The school and nursery calendars are on sale from the nursery staff and the school office. £3.50 each or two for £6. 


Oral Health


The children enjoyed the visit from Fiona Graham, our dental health nurse, and learning about how to look after their teeth. We hope it encouraged the children to brush their teeth at  home.
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Thursday 8th December 9.30 & 1.30


Carol singing at Asda. The children come to the nursery at their usual times.


Tuesday 13th December


Nursery nativity called C-H-R-I-S-T-M-A-S spells Christmas performed at 10am and 2pm in  the school Activity Hall. Tickets are issued by the nursery staff and are allocated two per child.


Friday 16th December Peter Pan Pantomime Motherwell Civic Centre. All children to meet at the nursery at 12.00. Buses will return at approx. 3.30. The children should wear their nursery uniforms.


Thursday 22nd December


Nursery party. Children wear their party clothes!


Friday 23rd December


Nursery closes for Winter break.





Keep an eye on the Notice Board and nursery blog for more details on special events.

















Upcoming Events





 Save the Date





Honor Roll:








Thursday 8th December 9.30 & 1.30


Carol singing at Asda





Tuesday 13th December


Nursery nativity 10am and 2pm





Friday 16th December Peter Pan Pantomime Motherwell Civic Centre





Thursday 22nd December


Nursery party 





Friday 23rd December


Nursery closes for Winter break.





Monday 9th January 2017


Nursery reopens at 8.40





Final Comment


Please ensure you have informed the nursery of your e mail address.


A very big thank you to everyone who organized and supported the Christmas Fayre. It was a huge success. £650 was raised which will be put towards the cost of the buses for the pantomime.


On behalf of our nursery team, I would like to thank you for your generosity and tremendous support over the past year. We look forward to working together with you in partnership in 2017. When we work together our boys and girls benefit greatly. Finally, I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a Happy Christmas and a peaceful New Year.


Regards,


E Maguire   Principal Teacher











 





� Birthdays �











              Sophie 4th December


Harris 4th December


Emily 7th December


Poppy 17th December


Mya 18th December


�














Website:


http://www.newmains.n-lanark.sch.uk/





Twitter:


@NewmainsPrimary





Phone:


01698 274923





Contact


Information








